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Committee members:  
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PHR Katie Axford MSCTE Brady Flachs 
L/C/A Melinda Isler CTE Kitty Manley 

At large Brad Isler MBA Alex Manga 
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2023 
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MSW Janet Vizina Roubal DCCL Sandy Balkema 

NP Stephanie Gustman-Chair Ex officio Steve Reifert 

Ex officio Jennifer Hegenauer EL David Albian 

  

 

Summary: Dr. Stephanie Gustman was elected chair of UGPC in the first meeting fall of 2022. UGPC 
held meetings each month of 2022-23 academic year; September 13, October 11, November 8,  
December 13, January February (canceled due to conflicting University meeting), March 16 and April 
11. 
Many policies were reviewed with great discussion including background, current practices, and future 
expected state. Discussed the renaming of graduate certificates and the rationale of importance behind 
the certificate name. Decision was to allow each program to name the certificate according to the 
industry standards. This information has been reported back to RAM and the UCC. Meeting minutes 
are available on Sharepoint. 
 
Discussion of problems: This committee is cohesive and extremely collaborative in the decision-
making process that promotes a comprehensive view of the processes being discussed and evaluated. 
There are no specific problems to note. 
 
Recommendations:  As a committee we will continue to review policies and any program changes 
brought forward for UGPC input. Fall meeting TBD. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Stephanie Gustman DNP, RN 
Committee Chair. 
 


